
Town of Kennebunkport 
Budget Board/Selectmen’s Meeting 

March 5, 2020 
6 p.m. – Village Fire Station – 32 North Street 

 
Minutes of the Selectmen’s Meeting of March 5, 2020  
 

Selectmen attending:  Patrick A. Briggs, Sheila Mathews-Bull, and Allen A. 
Daggett, Ed Hutchins, and D. Michael Weston via Skype 

 
Others: Barbara Barwise, Dan Beard, David Betses, Carol Cook, Jon Dykstra 
Werner Gilliam, David James, Allison Kenneway, Kathryn Leffler, Jennifer 

Lord, Dimitri Michaud, Dawn Morse, Tracey O’Roak, David Powell, Michelle 
Powell, Breese Reagle, Craig Sanford, Stedman Seavey, Steve Turner, and 
Laurie Smith  

 
1. Call to Order.  

 
Selectman Daggett called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.    
 

Each member of the Budget Board and Board of Selectmen introduced 
themselves.  

 
Barbara Barwise announced that at the first Budget Board Meeting before this 
Selectmen Meeting, she was reappointed chair, Kathryn Leffler is vice-chair, 

and Steve Turner is secretary.   
 
2. Joint meeting with Budget Board for fiscal year 2021 municipal  

 budget presentation and discussion.  
 

Town Manager Laurie Smith went over the Budget Development Schedule and 
explained that the budget book is set up according to their chart of accounts. 
She said she will do the budget introduction and gave a PowerPoint 

presentation explaining the highlights of the fiscal year 2021 departments’ 
operational budget.  
 

Department Directors presented their budgets and answered questions.   
 
3.   Adjournment. 
 
Chair Barwise adjourned the Budget Board meeting.  
 
Motion by Selectman Hutchins, seconded by Selectman Matthews-Bull, to 
adjourn the meeting.  Vote: 5-0. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 8:22 P.M. 

Minutes taken via video stream 
Submitted by Arlene McMurray 


